

Dear Mr. Cappelluti,

I would like to thank you for providing your investment of a scholarship for my studies at Wake Forest University. I am a History and Music in the Liberal Arts Double Major. I am hoping to earn a doctorate in either discipline, upon further exploration of each path. I am also pleased to be starting a Music Mentorship Program this year with the local Public School System. The Christian Cappelluti Memorial Scholarship Fund is a truly humbling gift, allowing me to participate in Music Department competitions and performances, along with the Spirit of the Old Gold and Black marching band; the association with your scholarship is one I never expected, and am all the more grateful for. I look forward to what I have yet to do at Wake Forest. Thank you, again, for your support and interest in my education.

Sincerely,

Eric Ross